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City Announces Taste of Westminster Food Celebration in Collaboration with 
Annual Fall Festival 

WESTMINSTER, Calif. – The City of Westminster will host its first-ever Taste of Westminster food event, 
featuring local restaurants and eateries, as part of the upcoming annual Westminster Fall Festival.   
 
The 2nd Annual Westminster Fall Festival will take place Friday, September 22 through Sunday, 
September 24; and will feature carnival rides and activities, live entertainment, and community booths 
and vendors.  
 
Taste of Westminster is a unique component of the Fall Festival, and will only be held on September 
22 from 5-9 p.m. This celebration of food is made possible through County of Orange grant funds, and 
each participating local vendor will offer their specialty items at no cost.  
 
“We’re excited to bring a bigger and better Fall Festival this year.  We hope those who attend the Taste 
of Westminster will enjoy what our local restaurants have to offer and can support our small businesses 
beyond the event,” said Mayor Chi Charlie Nguyen. 
 
The Fall Festival -- first held in 2022 to celebrate the City’s 65th anniversary -- will take place in the 
Westminster Civic Center, 8200 Westminster Blvd. Admission and parking to the Fall Festival and Taste 
of Westminster are free. 
 
To learn more about the Westminster Fall Festival and Taste of Westminster, including sponsorship 
opportunities, vendor application, and updates,  visit https://www.westminster-
ca.gov/departments/community-services/fall-festival.  
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